
 
 

 

 

 
May 27, 2022 
 
 
 
Re:  Heath Care Flexible Spending Account (FSA) Carryover Funds Update Notification  
 
Dear FSA Participant, 
 
This communication serves as notice that your 2021 FSA carryover dollars up to $550 will be 
accessible for your use as of May 27, 2022.  As a reminder, these funds can be used to cover 
eligible 2022 healthcare expenses for you and your family.   
 
As a reminder, below are the different methods you can submit a claim for your eligible 2022 
health care expenses: 
 

➢ FSA Debit Card:  Use your debit card for eligible point of service needs 
 

➢ Online Claim Submission:  You can submit claims online for reimbursement of out-of-
pocket expenses 

 

➢ Online “Pay My Provider” Option:  Utilize this online bill pay option to have 
HealthEquity pay your provider directly 
 

➢ Mail:   Mail your FSA claim form along with supporting documentation to 
HealthEquity at: 
 

CLAIMS ADMINISTRATOR 
P.O. Box 14053 
Lexington, KY  40512 
 

➢ Fax:   Fax your claim form along with supporting documentation to HealthEquity at  
877-353-9236 

 
You can view your carryover balance via your member portal at www.healthequity.com, or you 
can call HealthEquity at 844-351-6849. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Your Total Rewards Benefits Team 

http://www.healthequity.com/

